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SUMMARY 

This group has not formed as an identifiable and stand­
alone group; however, some states do participate in an 
equipment program that has been included in the New 
York-New England Highway Maintenance Meeting. 
This annual meeting usually is held in New Hampshire 
in September of each year. 

Mr. Fahrenkopf, with support from other members 
of TRB Committee A3C08, are pursuing the formation 
of a regular New England States Equipment Managers 
Group. The potential member states include New York, 
Pennsylvania, Connecticut, Delaware, New Jersey, 
Vermont, Maine, Massachusetts, Rhode Island and New 
Hampshire. 
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